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Dear Councilors and whoever else it may concern,

            Please find attached photos showing one of the reasons I object to the food 
outlets being placed on Holgate’s Green. I’ve already written one letter to you but it 
seems it was either ignored or overlooked.
            I got back from my tour today and found that the applicant had placed 2 cones 
on the Bus bay commandeering a part of the highway with no permission to do so. 
There is no reason for him to do this as the buses usually finish by 4pm. As you can see 
by the date & time stamp on the photos, these cones were placed here prior to 3:15pm.
            I’m getting fed up with people parking on the bus bays, sometimes preventing us 
from parking there. It wasn’t my idea to make the buses operate from Holgate’s, it was 
the Council’s, so the least the Council can do is protect the bay for us to operate from.
            If the applicant feels the need to commandeer a part of the highway in this 
manner, then another of my objections is the adverse impact on traffic this application 
will have.

Yours Sincerely,
Glynne Lucas

The Nook,
Church St.
St Mary’s,
TR21 0JT
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